
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Burton, Kenneth' <krburton@aging.sc.gov>

Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 3/21/2017 10:04:35 AM

Subject: RE: Administration Operating Budget

Good Morning,
 
Thank you for sending the attached. After reviewing this information, I have a couple of questions. Can you tell me 
who made the purchase and give a description of what was purchased for the line items shown below? Also, it would 
be helpful to include that information in the future.
 

 

 
Thank you,
 
Lily
 
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
 
 
 

From: Burton, Kenneth [mailto:krburton@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:30 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Cc: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Administration Operating Budget
 
Danny and Lily,
 
I have attached the administration operating budget for the State House. I did move the last part of the 
operating budget from the prior administration after we ensured all bills were paid, which did increase the 
amount for the current administration in operating. If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken Burton
Budget Manager
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Lieutenant Governor’s Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
Phone: 803-734-9917
Fax: 803-734-9887
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